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U, S. Army Construction Engineering License No. 12-16221-01
Research Laboratory Docket No. 030-10605

ATTN: CERL-SSM
Michael Kenine
Radiation Protection Officer

P. O. Box 4005
Champaign, IL 61824-4005

Dear Mr. Kentne:

This refers to a telephone contact conducted on December 5, 1990.

The contact was an examination of activities conducted under your license as
they relate to radiation safety and to compliance with the Conrnission's rules
and regulations and with the conditions of your license. The contact
consisted of discussions between you and Mr. Mike Kurth of my staff.

No regulatory concerns were identified,

if you have an
Kurth at (708)y questions about this conversation, you may contact Mr. Mike790-5159.

Sincerely,

b/Y fn j % -
Roy J(/ Caniano, Chief'
Nuclear Materials Safety

Section 2

cc: DCD/DCB (RIDS)

bec: Rose Pankratz

RIIlh RIIIh
- 607'

i

1 LLS|v GLSix
Kurth/sd Canianc
N["[7D /2[i,/tO

9012200026 901212
j REC 3 LIC30 ff

Di 12-16221-01 PDR
_.


